3B NEWSLETTER

Dear 3B Families,

I hope you all enjoyed the extended weekend! Thank you to everyone that helped with the Valentine's Day party on Friday. It sounded like a lot of fun and I was bummed I had to miss it. We have a short but busy week ahead.

Reminders

Native American Project:

Students should be working on their visual piece and oral report at home. Students will bring home their books and notes later this week. The notes will help them gather information for their oral report. The oral report should include an explanation of the visual piece and should also include information about students' tribe's food, clothing and shelter. Even if students create something like a totem pole for their visual, they still need to talk about the food, clothing and shelter in their oral report. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Bingo Bash:

Our annual bing bash is **this Friday**, **February 21st from 6:00-8:00pm**. We are looking forward to a fun night of bingo, pizza, snacks, and prizes. This event is an annual tradition students look forward to all year.

Curriculum

Reading: We continue with our <u>Kamishabai Man</u>. This week students become Kamishabai men and women. They will pick a familiar fairytale to summarize, illustrate and perform for each other.

<u>Math</u>: We begin our next chapter on measurement. This week we focus on capacity and solve word problems involving mL and L. Students will be tested on the 6s facts next week. It is important that they are studying their multiplication and division facts a little each night.

<u>Language Arts:</u> Students will write their food rough draft paragraphs this week and self-edit them.

Spelling: No spelling this week.

Star This week: No star **Star Next week:** Nora

Have a great week!

Sincerely,

Erin Meland